
[Letterhead: National American Woman Suffrage Association] 
 
To the President of the Ethical Club [Mary L. Gannett?] 
My Dear Friend, 
Will you kindly give notice to the Club in session – that the New York State Woman 
Suffrage Association will hold its annual Convention – at the Universalist Church -- on 
South Clinton Street – on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday – 24, 25 26th – and that 
we hope a large number of the Ethical will attend – see program – and the papers for 
particulars – but first comes the reception at the Powers Hotel – on Tuesday evening – 
we hope you will be able to attend to pay your respects to the officers and members of 
the State Association –  

     Wishing you a profitable session, 
     Very sincerely yours, 
     Susan B. Anthony 


